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2015 Enrolments 
A reminder to all families that the priority period for 2015 enrolments is ending on 
Wednesday 12 November. From Friday 14 November, 2015 enrolments will be open to new 
families. For enrolments to be approved, families must ensure that they have completed the 
following: 
1. 2015 Permission Form (Found on OOSH website) 
2. Payment of 2015 Membership Fee  
3. Up-to-date Immunisation Schedules (for any new sibling) 
4. Medical Conditions Documentation – Any child that has a medical condition listed needs 

to have completed the relevant documentation before 2015 enrolments are approved. 
5. 2014 Fees up to date 
 
If you have any questions regarding the process, please do not hesitate to get in contact 
with Brodie or Nel.  
 
Summer Vacation Care 2014/15 
The Summer Vacation Care program is close to being finalised. 
We have an exciting program planned for our children this 
coming holidays and we hope to see everyone there. The 
children can look forward to a day at the movies, henny penny 
hatching chickens, giant waterslides and crazy science day! The 
program will be sent out early December, please ensure you have completed all necessary 
enrolment requirements so you can book in to Vacation Care. 
 

 
The last day of School is Wednesday 17 December, with 
Thursday 18 December and Friday 19 December being pupil 
free days.  Truscott Street Vacation Care will provide all day 
care on these days. The holiday program will then run from 
Monday January 5 to Tueday January 27, 2015 (Closed on 26 
January). 
 
Please note that 2015 kindy children are permitted to 

mailto:truscottstoosh@gmail.com
http://www.truscottstoosh.com.au/


attend the holiday program during January, however, are not able to attend the two days in 
December.  
 
Parent and Child Suggestions/Feedback 
At OOSH, we strive to be able to provide a program that caters for all our wonderful 
children. This is made much easier when we are able to hear all the great suggestions 
and/or feedback that the children and parents have. If you have an idea for OOSH please let 
us know as we would love to hear. This can be anything from menu ideas, vacation care 
incursions/excursions, craft activities, sporting games or anything else that you think OOSH 
would love!!  
 
Natural Resources and Recycling for Craft  
Thank you to the parents that have brought in natural resources and recycling for craft. If 
you have any natural items that you and the children might like to collect such as small 
twigs, leaves, pinecones or any recycling that you may not want, please bring into OOSH as 
our children can use this for our craft activities.  
 
Term 4 Dates 
Reminder to all parents with children at OOSH involved with the upcoming events and 
excursions (Year 5/6 end of year excursions; Carols night). If your child/ren are involved with 
any events/excursions that require them to leave early, come late or be granted permission 
for an OOSH staff member to drop off at, then you must send through your permission.  
 

 
Have a great rest of term 4! 

 
Thanks,  

 
OOSH Team   


